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Bell, Danielle

S P—
From: Michael D. Weiskopf <Michael Weiskopf@stpete.org>
Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2017 11:51 PM
To: Bell, Danielle
Subject: Intoxilyzer Unit 80-001051

I am sending you Intoxilyzer Unit 80-001051 to you for its Department inspection. | have completed the Agency
inspection on it with no issues. We discovered the 12 volt plug is not powering the unit, however, when other
instruments are plugged in to the same power supply there are no issues. Please advise on your findings.

Thanks

Officer Michael Weiskopf

DUI Unit/Agency Inspector

St Petersbhurg Police Department
1300 1* Avenue North

St Petersburg, FL 33705

Office: 727-893-7099

Audix: 727-551-3108

Your Sunshine City




